To the Commission

As an author who has lived on my work for several decades, | wish to
register my dismay at the proposed introduction of the so-called 'open’
market to import books into Australia. This change to our copyright
protection will have a devastating impact on authors such as myself, on
beginning authors, on publishers and the book trade, as Australia will
once again be the dumping ground for cheap overseas imports.

Yours faithfully
David Harris



